
Welcome Parents and Students to Gifted Resource,

We are so excited to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year. Although we will not begin our year in 
person please know we will make every effort to provide a fun, inquisitive and exciting learning experience
for all gifted students.
As we approach our start date of August 17th we wanted to send out a few reminders to our students and 
parents.

● Gifted Resource Class will begin the week of August 17th. Each grade level will attend one day of
the week ( see schedule below).

● Gifted students are required to attend gifted resource class each week. They should be active 
participants and complete all assigned work.

● All students should log in to Google Meet using the link from the Gifted Resource Google 
Classroom homepage. The Google Classroom’s  have also been shared with students and 
homeroom teachers.  Students must log in using their school issued device.  

● Log in times for all grades (except 2nd grade) is 8:00 a.m. 
Second grade log in time is 8:50 a.m. ( see schedule below)
Students will adhere to the normal lunch and specials’ schedule during gifted resource class.

● Monday’s will be reserved for individual student goal setting and conferencing.  During the next  
several weeks we will develop a conference schedule and share with students and parents. More 
information to come soon.

● If you have difficulty logging in please contact us during office hours  7:30-3:00
● Tammy Hernandez (770-722-9131)  Cheryl Gerber (770-500-0591)

Grade Level Gifted Log In times Specials Lunch

1st Grade
Tuesday

8:00-9:40
10:45-11:30
12:15:-1:00

9:50-10:35 11:30-12:15

2nd Grade
Tuesday

8:50-11:30
12:15-1:00

8:00 to 8:45 11:30-12:15

3rd Grade
Thursday

8:00-11:30
12:15-12:55

1:05-1:55 11:30-12:15

4th Grade
Wednesday

8:00-10:35
12:15-12:55

10:45-11:30 11:30-12:15

5th Grade
Wednesday

8:00-11:30 12:15 - 1:00 11:30-12:15
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